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Revised LETTER OF DIRECTION and French Notice 

 
 
Dear Erin Henderson:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 

Application for Distribution Rates 2018-2022 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2017-0049 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has issued a revised version of its Letter of Direction and of its 
French language Notice of Hearing (French Notice) for Hydro One’s application for 2018-2022 
Distribution Rates. The revised French Notice will be published by the OEB, in accordance with 
directions to the OEB’s agent which were copied to you.   
 
The revised Letter of Direction and the revised French Notice replace the Letter of Direction and 
French Notice issued on May 24, 2017.  Both are attached to this correspondence. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kristi Sebalj 
Office of the Registrar 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: Mr. Gordon M. Nettleton, McCarthy Tétrault LLP 

Mr. George Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
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